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Subject: COVID-19 UPDATE 50 – KEEP SAFE
Date: Friday, 09 October 2020 at 16:16:00 South Africa Standard Time
From: Shirona Patel on behalf of VCO News
To: VCO News

Dear Colleagues

We are appealing to staff and students to strictly adhere to the University’s COVID-19 preventaRve
protocols. The coronavirus remains a threat and staff and students are required to:

-          Fill out the screening form on the Wits Logbox App before entering campus,

-          Wear a mask at all Rmes, and

-          Maintain a physical distance of 1.5m to 2m from anyone else.

For more informaRon and videos on keeping safe, visit www.wits.ac.za/covid19.

Staff and Student COVID-19 Infec@on Summary

Three staff members and six students reported tesRng posiRve for COVID-19 during the past week. This is
out of a populaRon comprising of approximately 5 500 permanent staff and 37 500 students. Affected
staff members and students are self-isolaRng in line with governmental direcRves and University
protocols.

No. of infec@ons 2 - 8 Oct 2020 Total Infec@ons 22 June – 8 Oct
Staff 2 106
Students 6 199

We appeal to all staff and students to act responsibly and in the best interests of the enRre University
community. Please abide by all the University’s COVID-19 rules, policies and protocols.
 
Keep safe
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https://www.wits.ac.za/media/wits-university/news-and-events/images/documents/2020/WITS%20SCREENING%20APP%20BROCHURE.pdf
http://www.wits.ac.za/covid19

